From: chrissy ferraro

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: No on HB3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 8:57:48 PM

I oppose HB 3063 and believe parents must get to keep their parental rights. It is an absolute tragedy to take our
medical freedoms away.

Sincerely,

A concerned mother to be.
Christina Ferraro-Davis
Salem, OR
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